Your Reference:

Our Reference: F2017/03111
Contact: SBaker
Telephone: 02 9806 5321

<Online Submission>

24 November 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Draft Submission in Response to Review of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Regulation 2000 Issues Paper

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the Issues Paper relating to a Review of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000 (the Regulation).

Attached to this letter is a draft submission prepared by Council officers in response to
the Issues Paper, in order to meet the exhibition closing date of 24 November 2017.
This draft submission will be considered by Council at its meeting of 11 December
2017, with the intent that a finalised submission be forwarded to the Department shortly

thereafter.

If you have any queries, please contact Felicity Roberts on 9806 5710 or email
froberts@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,
oy Laria
Service Manager Strategic Planning
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